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3rd December 2017    

Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11 a.m. and 6 p.m.  

Thank You 25th/26thNovember  - 1st Collection €1,090     2nd Collection (Sick & Indigent Roomkeepers Society) €1,270 

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

Prepare the way of the Lord! 

 PRAYING ADVENT WITH ISAIAH 
 

 
 

Wednesdays 6th & 13th December                                                               
 

St Kevin’s Oratory 11.15 a.m. to 12.30 p.m.  
 

with Fr Kieran J. O’Mahony, OSA 

Crosscare work with many 

individuals and families 

throughout the Archdiocese 

who are struggling to make 

ends meet. The Food Banks 

provide support with 

essential food and household 

items. This year Crosscare are 

asking that collections be 

held on one weekend only. 

This will allow them to 

distribute hampers in good 

time for Christmas to 

hundreds of families. 

They have identified items 

that are most needed at this 

time: These include   

• Shampoo & Hygiene 

Products • Soups • Tinned 

meats • Seasonal Biscuits  

• Cleaning Products 

 

 

These items can be 
brought here to the           

Pro-Cathedral  

this weekend                

2nd & 3rd December. 

Thank you for               

your support 

An Evening of Festive Carols                             
with The Palestrina Choir                                  
in the  National Concert Hall                                          

Tuesday 19th December at 8 p.m.   
 

A Spirit of Christmas with                                             

St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir 
Lunchtime Concert          

in the National Concert Hall on                                        

Thursday 21st December at 1.05 p.m.  
 

Tickets for both concerts are available from the                             
National Concert Hall. www.nch.ie 

TAKES PLACE  
THIS WEEKEND 

Annual 
Diocesan 
Church 

Collection 
for the               

Society of 
St Vincent 

de Paul 

Takes place 
next weekend 

9th/10th                 
December                 

replaces the 
Share                    

Collection.  

Feast of the Immaculate Conception                              
of the Blessed Virgin Mary                                              

  

 Friday 8th December                                                                                                                     
Mass Times 

8.30 a.m. 

10.30 a.m.                                                             
with the Members of the Diocesan                                     

Metropolitan Chapter.                                                       

Principal Celebrant -Archbishop Diarmuid Martin. 
 

12.45 p.m.  

6.00 p.m.  


